
 
 

 

June 13, 2008 
 
 
Mayor Gary Becker 
Members of the Common Council 
730 Washington Avenue 
Racine, WI.  53403 
 
 
Dear Mayor Becker and Members of the Common Council: 
 
To discuss the need for the Belle Urban System to institute a fuel surcharge to help with fuel costs 
overruns. 
 
Please refer this item to the Transit and Parking Commission for their review and discussion. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathryn Kasper 
 
Kathryn Kasper 
Transit Planner 
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